
Heidelberg - Germany 

DAY 1 - Successful General Assembly



We are



On March 18-19, 
the HYBRIDplus
consortium gathered
for a productive
General Assembly,
ensuring the project
stays on track ! 

Thanks to great teamwork and efficient
debottlenecking led by our coordinator Cristina
Prieto (picture), the consortium is making steady
progress toward the construction of the pilot plant in
Sevilla, starting September 2025.



THANK YOU !

A big thank you to all partners
for their dedication !



COMING SOON :
Tour of STAX’s

metal wool factory


